
 

Free School Meals 

 

We have now contacted all of our families entitled to receive the £15 

per week supermarket vouchers. If you haven't yet been contacted but 

you believe your child should qualify for Free School Meals please 

follow this link to view the criteria and access the application form.  

http://www.rochdale.gov.uk/schools-and-education/pages/free-school-

meals.aspx 

Once you have received confirmation of your eligibility please 

forward this, along with any voucher enquires, to us at vouchers@all-

saints-rochdale.co.uk. 
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